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“With Christ as our guide, we let our light shine.” 

 

Lent Term 2023 Newsletter 15 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been wonderful to see lots of fantastic work happening 

in our classrooms this week; there has been a real variety of 

what children are learning across the school. The children’s 

enthusiasm and dedication to being the best they can be has 

been evident throughout the school. 

Some of you may have noticed a small blue shed appear in 

the school grounds and be wondering what it is for… very 

soon we will be launching our own ‘Little Lending library’. We 

regularly get donations of books and we want to share these 

with you by providing a system where as a family you can 

choose a book, bring it back then choose another! Please 

keep an eye out for more information soon. 

We look forward to welcoming you all at our Book Look next 

Tuesday where you are welcome to visit the classrooms at 

3.20pm – 4pm and see the learning your child has been 

completing! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Yuen 
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Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

Ash Wednesday  

Start of Lent  

14th February  

Half Term  

19th – 25th February  

Year 4 St. David’s Day  

Class Worship  

Thursday 29th February 

Parents Evening Tuesday 

12th and Wednesday 14th 

March  

Term Ends 

Thursday 28th March (3.15PM) 

Learning in Reception Class 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

 

 

Year 2 - Exploring Habitats 
This week Year 2 were exploring habitats that contain things that are living and 

things that are non-living. They put on their wellies and went out around the school 

to observe a range of plants, animals and objects, including rocks, puddles, 

benches, litter and fencing. They then had to sort into two group ‘living’ and ‘non-

living’. 

 

 

  

 

Our Reception children have been 

palaeontologists again this week. 

They have been exploring fossils 

and have really enjoyed making 

their own out of salt dough!  They 

have also been shadow drawing 

using dinosaurs. 


